
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

As we near the end of Remote Learning for all of our students, we have a lot to be grateful for at Tarneit 

P-9 College. We are grateful for the incredible support from our families in working with us to implement 

Remote Learning. We are grateful for the hard work all of our students have put into continuing their 

education from home. We are grateful for the dedication of all of our staff throughout the last 8 weeks. 

And now, we are grateful to be welcoming our students back! The huge smiles on the faces of our Prep – 

Year 2 students as they have entered the school grounds every day have put even bigger smiles on our 

faces. We can’t wait to see our Year 3-9 students and families next week! 

 

Our Prep – Year 2 teams have been hard at work catching up with our students and reviewing their 

progress over the first part of this term. They have been amazed at how much the students have grown! I 

have seen some fantastic examples of work from all across our classes. Not only has their learning 

progressed, but our students are demonstrating new levels of maturity and independence as they adjust 

to the ‘new normal’ of daily school life. A huge well done and thank you to all of our Prep – 2 students! Our 

3-9 students who have been engaging in onsite learning have also displayed a continued commitment to 

their learning, and new flexibility as they adapt to our new timetables. Our teams from Years 3 – 9 have 

been busy working remotely with their students to prepare them for the return to school, including 

answering their questions through a daily catch up on Google Meet. Both staff and students have loved 

seeing each other on the screen this week! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Claire Tierney, 

Assistant Principal,  

Curriculum / Pedagogy 


